TOWN OF ASHFORD  

PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET
Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Ashford for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2023 has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Ashford, New York, where any interested person can inspect it during Town Clerk office hours.


Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Ashford will meet and review said budget and hold a Public Hearing thereon at the Ashford Community Center, 9377 Route 240, at 7:30p.m. on MONDAY, the 10th day of October, 2022, and that at such hearing any person may be heard in favor or against the Town Budget as presented, or for or against any item therein contained.


Pursuant to Section 108 of the Town Law, the Proposed Town Officials salaries are as follows:


Supervisor


$13,000.00


Councilman (each)

    3,366.00


Town Justice #1

  18,000.00


Town Clerk


  17,700.00

Highway Superintendent
  70,000.00 (without paid medical insurance)





By Order of the Town Board of Ashford 





Dated: September 20, 2022




Patricia R. Dashnaw, Town Clerk

